
 

 

September 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As a practical performance course, students are required to dress accordingly for BTEC Performing 

Arts lessons.  There will be times when your child will be required to change for physical sessions. 

 

Your child should wear leggings or jogging bottoms (not jeans) and a t-shirt (no logos) with bare 

feet or dance shoes. 

 

We are offering BTEC Performing Arts students the opportunity to purchase course t-shirts and 

hoodies which will be printed on the back with your child’s name in order that they can be easily 
identified in exam recordings. The purchase of the course kit is entirely optional.  

 

T-shirts cost £9.00 and hoodies are priced at £18.00 and these will be printed on the back with your 

child’s name in order that they can be easily identified in exam recordings.   

 

Please use the order form below and return by 25th September. Please make cheques payable to 

Sackville School or make an online payment.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A Beckingham 

Curriculum Leader of Dance 

 

 

Dear Miss Beckingham: 

 

Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Optional t-shirt at £9.00 

 

Size:  S M L XL 

 

Optional hoodie at £18.00 

 

Size:  XS S M L XL 

 

I enclose payment/I have paid online a total of £……………………….. 
 

 

Signed………………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 
 
 


